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To:pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

Cc:wwcountydemocrats@gmail.com, tim.copeland@gmail.com 

External Email 

Hello Phil, 
 
The C4 for December of 2024 was filed in January AFTER switching the campaign year for a 
continuing committee. I had pulled the bank account amount before Dec 2024 expenses.  
 
I had put the incorrect starting balance for 2025. The Carry forward cash has been 
amended under the committee info - settings tab for 2025. All 2025 C4 reports have been 
amended to show the correct starting balance as well as the following run dates for ad 
space purchased: 
 
GESA Power House Theater ads  
Ad 1 runs in program one that spans January 20 - June 30, 2025 
Ad 1 runs in program two that spans July 1 - December 1, 2025 
 
Walla Walla Chamber Music Festival ads 
Ad 1 runs in program one that spans January 16 - 19, 2025 
Ad 2 runs in program two that spans June 5 - 28, 2025 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Pisane 
636-432-3168 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13074980181

